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August 12,20 13 

Re: Docket No. E-01345A-13-0248 

Dear Parties to the Docket: 

In recent weeks, many Arizona ratepayers have contacted the Arizona Corporation Commission with the 
mistaken impression that the Commission has changed existing net metering policies. The Commission is 
indeed reviewing a number of proposals that have been suggested by several parties that relate to existing 
net metering rules. Those proposals and related comments can be found in our docket at E-01345A-13- 
0248. 

It is important to note that no changes have been made to net metering policies at this time. 
Although numerous proposals have been described in the media and in political mailings, no deadlines 
have been set for ANY changes and no proposals have been adopted. 

Ratepayers who have an interest in this issue are encouraged to follow the filings in the docket on this 
issue and to continue to communicate to the members of the Commission their thoughts on the ideas 
discussed in those filings. In addition, those ratepayers that are APS customers should take a look at 
information specific to APS located on their web site at http://azenermfuture.com/. 

http://azenermfuture.com/wp-content/u~1oads/2013/08~etMeterin~Proposa1 Grandfatheringpdf 

Sincerely, 

Susan Bitter Smith 
Commissioner 
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